To whom it may concern,

Kellogg Community College has been like a second home to me for the past few years. I have
learned it’s hallways, it's paintings, and a lot of the staff. Kellogg Community College is one of
the most welcoming places to be.

Even though the Nursing program has been tough, I believe I have gotten through it because of
the wonderful staff of the nursing program, and when I heard a BSN program would be possible
I had to write a letter asking for it to be. I Have been fighting stage 4 colon cancer for almost
eight years now, having a Community College so close to me with the program that I need has
been invaluable and I believe given the chance Kellogg Community College would excel witha
BSN program.

Being able to finish the degree I'm after where I started my journey would be a blessing.
Having a BSN program in a community college, I believe, would give others who have wanted
to further their education but feel to old to go to a university or simply can not afford it a chance
to step up and get the degree they are seeking.

With these few word’s from a current Kellogg Community College Nursing student, I ask that
you allow community colleges to have the BSN program and make dreams come true at a much

more affordable price and convenience.

Sincerely,

Amy Locke



